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  The Central Auto Racing Boosters Hall of Fame, 

  

     Greetings from the Officers and Board Members of the 

Central Auto Racing Boosters Hal of Fame and Museum, 

Inc. 

     Spring has sprung and racing has begun. As your 

calendar gets penciled in, we would like you to write 

down some important dates, pertaining to the Hall of 

Fame and Museum, Inc. events for the remaining 2021 

into 2022.   

     Good News: First we are pleased to announce that 

we will be having our Legends Picnic at Lakeside 

Speedway on Sunday, June 13, 2021 from 11am – ?pm. 

Please bring anything you would like to share or show, 

Old pictures, programs, cars, etc. Everyone is invited to 

come, reminisce with fellow friends with stories and share 

memorabilia for all to see. Anyone that has an old racing 

car(s) are welcome to bring them. Please bring your own 

lawn chairs.  

     Second, great news,(which you all have been waiting 

to hear), we will be holding our 18th Annual Hall of Fame 

Inductee Banquet for the 2021Inductee this fall on 

Saturday, October 2, 2021 at the Elks Lodge in Blue 

Springs, Mo. We are anxiously excited to officially 

congratulate  the 2021 Inductees, Kerry Davis, Thad 

Dosher, TJ Giddings, John O’Neal Sr, John O’Neal Jr, 

Jerry Potter, Ervin Schick, Ken Schrader, and Ken Simon. 

Tickets will go on sale August 1, 2021. More details will be  

coming soon on how to purchase them.  We have also 

booked the Elks Lodge for Saturday, March 5, 2022 for 

our 19th Annual Hall of Fame Inductee Banquet.  

     We hope everyone has had a chance to visit our 

website, www.carbhalloffame.com   to see the fresh new 

look. We will be keeping you updated on our website with 

informational news on what we hope to be doing this 

summer. We also encourage you to please look at our 

website, and if you have any suggestion or something you 

would like to see please let us know.  

      We are happy to say the Central Auto Racing 

Boosters Hall of Fame and Museum and the Kansas City 

Automotive Museum is back open for visitors.  Days the 

museum is open with their hours are posted in this 

newsletter. Please go on the KCAM www.kansascity 

automotive.com  website and set up a tour if you have 10 

or more people coming. You will also get a discount 

rate by booking ahead.  

 

 

We are pleased to announce that 2006 Inductee Fred 

Broski has donated the proceeds of the selling of his 

Sunshine Stickers and his book, Fred Broski’s 

Sunshine Strikes & Spares, to the Hall of Fame and 

Museum, Inc. Please visit Christy’s Tasty Queen to 

purchase your sticker and/or book. In closing the 

Officers & Board Members of the Hall of Fame would 

like everyone to take care and we look forward in 

seeing you soon. May God Bless. 
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Kansas City Automotive Museum                                    

15095 West 116th Street Olathe, Kansas 66062 

Phone: 913-322-4227 Hours are Monday– Closed, 

Tuesday - Saturday 10am to 5pm,                               

Sunday - 12pm to 5pm. Prices are: Adult - $9.00 

Military - $8.00 - Senior (over 65) - $8.00                 

Students - $7.00 Children 5 and under FREE. 

www.kansascityautomuseum.com 

 

 

Legends Picnic Sunday, June 13, 2021 @ Lakeside 

Speedway. Catering by Lakeside Speedway and 

Christy’s Tasty Queen. 18th Annual Hall of Fame 

Inductee Banquet for the 2021 Inductee Saturday, 

October 2, 2021 at the Elks Lodge in Blue Springs, 

Mo. Tickets will go on sale August 1, 2021. Details 

coming soon on how to purchase them. 19th 

Annual Hall of Fame Inductee Banquet                     

Saturday, March 5, 2022. 

We are touched and grateful for the following 5 

Sponsors who has come forward                                

and purchased a donation space in our                                                            

2021 Hall of Fame Induction Program.                                                                      

Beth’s Osage Mini Mart – BB Bar & Restaurant     

Rick’s Oar House –Danny Roellig Backhoe Service 

Riverside Red X.                                                     

HOWEVER , we are LOOKING FOR more         

Sponsors to place a donation spot  in the 2021      

Hall of Fame Induction Program.  PLEASE reach 

out to any Hall of Fame Officer or Board Member to 

purchase a slot in the program. 

http://www.carbhalloffame.com/
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Remember those listed in Family Matters in your thoughts and prayers. Contact                      
Carla Layne with any family matters 816-476-7223 or by email bobby01@kc.rr.com. 
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Our Thoughts and Prayers go out to the family of our Hall of Fame Inductee 

Virgil Chapman who lost his lovely wife Betty Chapman.                                      

Karen Darling recuperating from back surgery.                                                                                    
Donations Received in Memory of: 

Betty Chapman by Debbie Bergman, Joan Ellis and JD Cormack                               

Mark Randol by Dennis & Monica Cloud 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hall of Famers Birthdays:                                                                                                                                          

April: 8 JR Parkinson, 13 RIP Elmer Layne, 15 RIP Bob Burns, 23 Mike Kraft, 29 Joe Boyles  

May: 2 RIP Ben Harleman, 4 RIP Charlie Kraft, 14 Larry McCown,  15 RIP Dutch Miller,                                                            

18 RIP Bill Chennault, 26 RIP Al Burke Sr, 26 Tom Charles, 27 RIP Dick Howard,                                       

29 RIP Otto Haggert , 29 Ken Schrader                                                                                                                 

June:6 RIP Hershel Wagner, 10 Terry Wantland  10 RIP Ken Taylor, 11 RIP Scotty Scoville,                   

14 RIP Mark Randol, 18 Dale Moore, 23 John Layne, 23 Billy Deckman, 25 RIP Tom Randol                                                                

Ambassador’s Birthdays:                                                                                                                                              

April: 19 Norman Prior                                                                                                                                            

May: 10 Don Cain, 19 RIP Joy Utz, 27 George Blain                                                                                                         

June: 1 Bob Fisher, 10 Terry Wantland, 14 RIP Mark Randol, 18 Dale Moore,                                                        

23 John Layne, 29, Harriet Reid 

 

  

          

 

An Enormous “Thank You” to the following 

Ambassadors who have contributed since 

the last Newsletter.  Fred Broski, Dale Berry, 

Karen Darling, Rick Darling, Bud Hunnicutt, 

Dale McCarty, Alan R. Miller, Dale Moore,  

Ron Pearson, Gary Truelove, and Bill Utz 

 

                             
to the following Ambassadors who has Advanced to 

their next Ambassador  Level                                          

Bud Hunnicutt reached Bronze Level                                

Rick Darling reached Gold Level                                      

Karen Darling reached Gold Level 

 

Welcome to our Newest Ambassadors:   

Fred Broski, Alan Miller, Gary Truelove 

                                                                         

WHAT’S NEW FOR THE AMBASSADORS                                    

As you know, our Ambassadors are very 

exceptional individuals who place trust in the 

Hall of Fame and what it stands for “Preserving 

Our Racing History”                                                                                         

To fulfill that vision, we have developed the 

new “Hall of Fame Spotlight” which is sent out 

to all Ambassadors first, and then later 

released for the public  to read. Our renowned 

Ray Cunningham interviews one   (1) of our 

Hall of Famer each month and provides 

information about his/her treasure moments 

from their racing career. This one-page 

monthly flyer is another way                            

for us in “Preserving Our Racing History” an  

provide information that we may                      

never have known. 

 

mailto:bobby01@kc.rr.com
http://www.wccnc.org/sermons/media-resources/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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President: 

            Carla Layne (816) 476-7223 

Vice President-: 

           Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 

Secretary: 

          Terri Martin (816) 548-5563 

Treasurer: 

         Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802                                   

Board of Director:  

        Marla Christy (913) 287-5489   

        JD Cormack (816) 734-8436 

        Ray Cunningham (913) 269-3481  

        Rick Darling (660) 229-0950  

        Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 

        Brian Jackson (816) 916-4448 

        John Layne (816) 520-8522  

        Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 

        Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 

        Bud Hunnicutt (Honorary) (816) 331-2220 

Historian - Debbie Bergman (913)683-2390 

Hall of Fame Chairman - Karen Darling (660) 229-0952 

 

THESE BOOKS ARE FOR SALE BY CONTACTING ANY OFFICER OR BOARD MEMBER  

The Hall of Fame Thanks  Ray Boyles for your continued Support to the Hall of Fame 

 

Current Officers and Board Members 

Contact any board member listed to  

purchase any of these sale items. 

Carla Layne  

President  

Central Auto Racing Boosters 

Hall of Fame and Museum, Inc. 

4933 N Potter Ave 

Kansas City, MO 64119 


